Translation of letter, dated 5th May, 1948, from

Messrs. Union d'Entreprises Marocaines, of Casablanca.

Dear Sirs, .
Re. Classification of "CAID ALLAL."

With reference to your letter of the 19th April, received

&  in due course, please note that, as lir. Bachellerie must have told
+ B  you, the further work reguired for the final classification for a
. period of 4 years has been put in hand under the supervision of
Mr. Bachellerie, and we have every hope that it will give you

entire satisfaction.

We are, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

< (S) eeseroescoase

N llanager.
b S Union d'Entreprises Marocalnes.
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